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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 26th May 2023 

Our Christian values: Friendship, Love, Kindness, Self-Control, Forgiveness and Respect.  

School Meal - Price Increase 

From September 2023 the price of school dinners will increase to 

£2.55 per day. Children in reception, Yr 1 & 2 will continue to 

receive Universal Infant Free School Meals. Unless your family is 

in receipt of Statutory (means tested) Free School Meals all 

children from Yr 3 (in Sept) to Yr 5 will need to pay for dinners and 

ensure that their dinner money accounts are in credit. 

St Nicholas’ Award 

This half term’s St Nicholas awards go to:  

Olivia M S & Jack 

 

We break up today Friday 26th May and will re-open on Tuesday 6th June. 

Sports Day 

Please make a note in your diary for Sports Day which, weather permitting, will be on Friday 30th June. The 

event will be in the afternoon and more details will be provided in due course. Visitors are more than 

welcome to join us on the back pitch. The ‘back up’ date in case of inclement weather is Friday 7th July. 

KS2 Tag Rugby 

Well done to our Tag Rugby team 

who were amazing at the 

competition on Tuesday. The team 

came 3rd! 



  

  

 



 

 

 



 

 

Operation Encompass. 

We are an Operation Encompass School, 

supporting child victims of domestic 

abuse.  

Please visit operationencompass.org for 

more information.  

 

 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for this 

school is: Debbie Davis and the Deputy 

Safeguarding Lead is Karen Robinson  

Contact No: 01484 609818. Email:   

head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   or 

office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is 

experiencing abuse or neglect please contact: 

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  

01484 456848.                                                         

For more information about safeguarding children 

visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 
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